
September 26, 2023

U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave. SW
Washington, D.C. 20585

Re: Lake Charles LNG

Ladies and Gentlemen:

EQT Corporation ("EQT") is the largest producer of natural gas in the United States with an 
evolutionary focus on our future. EQT has operations in the Appalachian Basin and is dedicated to 
responsibly developing our world-class asset base locally, while also transporting gas to the Gulf Coast, 
Midwest, and Northeast United States. Our culture prioritizes operational efficiency, technology, and 
sustainability, and we look to continuously improve the way we produce environmentally responsible, 
reliable, and low-cost energy.

In June 2023, EQT entered into a Heads of Agreement with Lake Charles LNG related to a long-
term tolling agreement whereby EQT would provide a portion of the natural gas supply for Lake Charles 
LNG and EQT would receive a portion of the LNG production from Lake Charles LNG.  We are 
currently in discussions with Lake Charles LNG to convert the Heads of Agreement to a definitive long-
term tolling agreement.

We understand that Lake Charles LNG has filed an application with the Department of Energy 
for authorization of exports of LNG to non-free trade agreement countries.  We have spent considerable 
time and effort in evaluating various U.S. LNG export projects and are cognizant of the significant 
progress that Lake Charles LNG has made in developing its project. 

EQT understands that President Biden supports the increased export of LNG produced in the 
United States to provide clean energy to our allies, particularly in Europe. Furthermore, United States 
Secretary of Energy, Jennifer Granholm, stated in a letter to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
earlier this year that natural gas and the infrastructure that supports its use can play an important role in 
the clean energy transition. We agree and therefore support the U.S. LNG industry, including the Lake 
Charles LNG project.

We urge the Department of Energy to carefully consider Lake Charles LNG's application for 
LNG export authorization and to act in an expeditious manner to approve this application to allow this 
project to reach final investment decision.

Sincerely, 

EQT Corporation

By:
Keith Shoemaker
SVP Commercial
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